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If you do not want to receive these newsletters, please send an email with the word UNSUBSCRIBE to jgaskill@wescoind.org. 

WESCO Industries relies on contributions to assist us in our mission of 

enhancing opportunities and activities for individuals served by WESCO 

Industries. Please consider making your donation in person or online. 

WESCO Industries provides vocational, residential, and day services to adults 

and respite services to children who have a diagnosed disability. This disability 

must hinder them from living and working independently.  

People or referring agencies should contact WESCO Industries Deidra Brown, 

Assistant Director, at 712-263-6141 if they or someone they represent are 

interested in becoming an individual served by WESCO. WESCO's programs will 

be explained to all who inquire and a tour of the facilities will be arranged. 
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     There are many reasons Barb was nominated for Employee of the year, one being 

how dedicated she is to the SCL/SE Department. Barb is willing to attend every 

activity WESCO has to offer and helps out wherever she can. Barb is also very 

dedicated to the clients she works with and shows this throughout all of her 

interactions, she goes the extra mile for our individuals. Barb is a positive role 

model, she always has a smile on her face, even in difficult situations. She is a caring 

and dedicated employee. From all of us at WESCO Industries, congratulations! 

 Brad Buren 

 Carrie Davis 

 Cindy Huisinga 

 Dayna Beeck 

 Gina Hansen 

 Janice Wilken 

 Jenny Gaskill 

 Mary Stein 

 Pat Lingren 

 Richard Carstens 

 Toni Slaughter 

Employee of the year nominees were: 

WESCO has a fresh, fun new look with more 

photos and activity information. Stay up to date 

with easy to use resources and newsletters. 

www.wescoind.org 

Fundraiser and Grant allow for a new mini bus 

 The fourth annual WESCO Foundation Golf Tournament was held 

June 9, 2012 at the Majestic Hills Golf Course in Denison. This event is 

held by the Foundation to raise funds to assist WESCO in providing 

quality services to individuals with disabilities.  This year the event was 

to raise money for a handicap accessible mini bus that would be the best 

option to facilitate the needs of our individuals in the safest manner. The 

tournament raised approximately $12,000 with another $5,000 being 

donated by the Crawford County Foundation. A BIG thanks goes out to 

all who had a part in making this fundraiser a success!  

 Be sure to mark your calendars 

for June 2013 for the fifth annual golf 

tournament. Exact date will be 

announced at a later date. 

     Diane Fineran, Billy Steffen, Renee Bowen, 

Kathy Schwarte, Toni Wishman, Tony Ricketts, 

Mary Buss, Teresa Reischl, Earl McCash, Scott 

Schramm, Amanda Block, and Nick Johnson all 

qualified for the Special Olympics Bowling State 

Competition. Competition was held November 17, 2012 at Merle Hay 

Lanes in Des Moines.  

Results:  

 Billy Steffen-Gold, Diane Fineran-Gold, Teresa 

Reischl-Gold, Tony Ricketts-Silver, Renee 

Bowen-Silver, Toni Wishman-Silver, Amanda 

Block-Silver, Scott Schramm-Silver, Earl 

McCash-Silver, Nick Johnson-4th, Kathy 

Schwarte-4th 

Billy is 57 years old and lives in Denison with 

three other WESCO Individuals. Billy is 

involved in Special Olympics Track & Field, 

Basketball Skills, and Bowling. Billy loves 

being outside, breaking sticks while watching 

cars drive by. Billy also enjoys playing Bingo. 

Several clients go on to Special 

Olympics Regional Bowling 

HUD Award 

 The United States Department of 

Housing and Urban Development is 

pleased to recognize Camelot Square and 

WESCO Industries as Managing Agent for 

achieving an Above Average 2012 

Management Review Rating. A big thank 

you goes to Lisa Popp as the 

administrator, Brad Buren as the 

maintenance man, and everyone else 

employed at Camelot Square. Thank you 

for all your help! 

Favorite Holiday? Christmas 

Favorite TV Show? Any Cartoons 

Favorite Hobby? Coloring 

Favorite Food? Pizza 

Thank you for all your continued generous contributions to WESCO Industries. 

Mission Statement: 

WESCO Industries  

supports individuals in 

achieving their potential 

for independence. 

William (Billy) 

Steffen 
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